JO. EAu EY. INC

LT s TABLISHED 1979 J
P.O. Box 1796 88202-1796
400 N. Pennsylvania, Suite 990-D
Roswell, NM 88201

Telephone (505) 623-3758
Fax (505) 623-3797

October 29, 1996

Mr. Jerry sexton

Qil Conservation Division
P.O. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88240

RE: CMU #262
NW1/4SW1/4 (Unit L), Section 18, Township 17 South, Range 33 East, NM.P.M.
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Sexton:

An application for Permit to Re-Enter CMU #262(formerly CMU #15) was filed with
your office on October 7, 1996 and approved October 9, 1996. Since then, the Wiser Oil
Company has determined that the well bore is uneconomical to use for re-entry and
conversion to water injection. Therefore , we are withdrawing the subject APD. We
apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,
J.O. EASLEY, INC.

Michael R. Burch, CPL
Agent for the Wiser Oil Company
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